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we're so glad you're here!

F I N D  O U T  M O R E

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1ywdxODHO-PhWzUxb2dxlqd-FF7D9Inzp


The students of PYP 5B
led the School Assembly
this week and the theme

was “Empathy” and
“Caring”.

The assembly was filled
with thoughts of the day,

wellbeing exercise,
meditation, a poem on

‘being
empathetic’, and the

news around the world.
The highlight of the
assembly was the

speech by Sanjana
of Grade 5 who shared

her journey to internalise
empathy and the

challenges she faced
along the way.

B E I N G  E M P A T H E T I C

Empathy and Caring 

F I N D  O U T  M O R E

HUS celebrated the 78 th Independence Day of India on August 15 in
the HUS school grounds. As it was

also the Korean Independence Day, the students from India and
Korea came together to celebrate the

occasion with a cultural medley along with inspiring speeches. The
spirit of patriotism was palpable and I

thank the parents who have come in large numbers to grace the
occasion.

D E A R  S T U D E N T ,

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1Md0N7TuAufSCFPIILVNOQ3UCYYEr1hIG


Madras Day is a festival organised to commemorate the founding of the city of
Madras, now called

Chennai. It is celebrated on August 22 every year and as part of the festival a
multimedia presentation

contest for the city schools was held on August 16. Our DP 1 students Shaurya,
Jaifen and Nikhil have

bagged the second place in the competition. They were appreciated for their
presentation and

communication skills. I join you in congratulating them for their achievement.

Multimedia Competition
M A D R A S  D A Y

Family Tree
I N Q U I R Y  O N  R E L A T I O N S H I P S

As a part of the inquiry on relationships, students of Grade 1 had an opportunity
to explore their own

families through a family tree. This activity helped them understand the
importance of family while

fostering in them a sense of belonging, supporting their emotional
development. The activity also

promoted creativity and developed their social and communication skills.

F I N D  O U T  M O R E

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1-tMjbY15i4XU4FrWqcwrE7cs7UWss5xZ


Parent Teacher Association
The Parent Teacher Association plays a helpful role in enhancing parental

involvement and
strengthening the sense of community within the school. We are inviting

nominations from parents who
would like to be a part of the HUS PTA (Parent Teacher Association) for the

academic year 2024-25.  The
number of nominations for each parent is restricted to only one. Kindly fill

the form given through the
link if you want to be nominated for the membership of the HUS PTA and

share the duly filled in form
with us on or before Monday, August 19, 2024.

Have a Wonderful Weekend !!!

F I N D  O U T  M O R E

R E G I S T E R  H E R E


